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We viewed Newbay late December 2019. It was the first and last venue we viewed 

and this says it all!. The house has been beautifully and thoughtfully restored and the 

grounds surrounding it are peaceful all the while only being approx. 5 minutes from 

Wexford town.  It offered everything we wanted: a gorgeous venue and most of all 

privacy. Having our wedding in Newbay meant that we along with our guests were the 

only ones present on the grounds during our big day!  

Maria went above and beyond for us with no request being too big or too small. She 

made us feel at ease about the general running of the day and made sure everything 

went to plan. She liaised directly with some of our suppliers to arrange timing which 

meant we didn’t have to keep going back and forwards between them. It was a great 

help.  We cannot thank Maria enough. She is simply wonderful and is a huge asset to 

the team in Newbay House.  

The rest of the staff deserve a mention also from Chef Paul whose menu was simply 

delicious, to the serving staff who were all so helpful and pleasant to the barmen who 

kept our glasses topped up for the day! We cannot express how good our day was in 

Newbay. If you are considering booking it do not hesitate it will be one of the best 

decisions that you will make.  

Thank you to Maria and all the wonderful staff in Newbay House. It really was the best 

day of our lives.  

 
 


